AUXILIARY PLAN MEMBERSHIP PARTY

vening Group of the Ladies Auxiliary ommunity Church met on Monday evening ., February 3rd.

Ropchan, president, opened the meeta prayer and words of welcome. es of the last meeting and the executing were read by Secretary, Pam Jones reasurer's report was given by Peggy

s announced that a membership coffee 11 be held in the Church hall on February I4th, between 10 and 11:30 welcome all new members to the auxil-

Day of Prayer will be held on March p.m. in the Community Church with f St. Martin's as guests. Mrs. Spacek iber will be the guest speaker. a Brown and Myrtle McBride, sick and committee gave their report; Lil on behalf of the Afternoon Group gave on their activities. They are rethat old jewelry, yarn, embroidery, be turned into aid the teacher of t Birchwood Terrace. Used stamps are ng collected.

and means convener, Marg Gander annhat a Cards and Games evening will be
April 9th, convened by Vera Kennedy.
gregational pot luck supper again will
ored by the ladies of the Official
Stewards, assisted by the men on the
heduled for March I6th at 6 p.m.
ation of \$500. was made to the Board
rds on behalf of the Ladies Auxiliary.
ret McKague, program chairman, presenudy on Namibia, South Africa, and its
ve social policies practiced by the
rican government.

was served by Clara Gould and Krachling.

SPEGIAL EIBERTERRACE BAY KOOL KATS

OPEN MEMBERSHIP DRIVE \$2.00 PER PERSON TILL MARCH 1, 1975

SHARON GARON 825-3394 ETHEL NESBITT 824-2327

LANG:

Mr. John (Jack) Rankin Lang passed away at his residence on Saturday, February 8th, 1975.

He was born at Kirkland Lake on September 18th, 1932 moving to Geraldton as a child.

Survived by his wife Hazel, son Bruce and daughter Kathryn; brother Robert (Bud) Lang of Atikokan; stepfather Mr. Jim Hendry of Kirkland Lake.

Predeceased by his mother and father, Martha and John Lang.

Mr. Lang had been employed by Kimberly-Clark of Canada, Terrace Bay for the past twenty-one years and was actively engaged in sports activites in the community.

Rested at the King Funeral Home in Schreiber. Funeral services were held on Tuesday, February IIth, 1975 at 2 p.m. from Terrace Bay Community Church with Rev. Peter McKague officiating.

Interment in Terrace Bay Cemetery. In lieu of flowers donations to the McCausland Hospital Building Fund would be appreciated.

Mrs. Stella Brown of Terrace Bay brought in the picture below for publication. We are still requesting any old pictures you may have and will return them in good condition. Sorry - newsprint copies will not do.

Pictured are - Top - Karen Shier, Donna Brown, Bonnie Hamilton, Karen Olsen, Marilyn Marsh, Barbie McMillan and Peggy Guest.

